From: Bryan Ho-Yan <Bryan.Ho-Yan@guelph.ca>

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:47 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: FW: OEB Stakeholder Registration - EB-2023-0278 Standby Rates

Hello,
| would like to participate in the consultation process regarding EB-2023-0278 Standby Rates.

Thanks
Bryan

Bryan Ho-Yan, M.A.Sc., P.Eng., CEM

Manager, Corporate Energy and Climate Change

Facilities and Energy Management - Infrastructure, Development, and Enterprise
City of Guelph

519-822-1260 extension 2672

bryan.ho-yan@guelph.ca

guelph.ca
Fac k.com/cityof Iph

Twitter.com/cityofguelph

From: Kevin Pratt <kpratt@alectrautilities.com>

Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 2:55 PM

To: Bryan Ho-Yan <Bryan.Ho-Yan@guelph.ca>

Cc: Graham Aikenhead <Graham.Aikenhead @guelph.ca>

Subject: OEB Stakeholder Registration - EB-2023-0278 Standby Rates

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Bryan,

We are writing to you because, according to our records, you are a customer currently
receiving standby services from us.

The Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) will host a stakeholder meeting to solicit input from stakeholders
regarding current practices with respect to standby rates and to discuss options moving forward. The
meeting will include general discussion around cost causation of standby service, what approaches
incent efficient use of the distribution system, and how these are influenced by characteristics of the
backup service being provided. The meeting will be scheduled shortly.

The OEB also planned a second stakeholder meeting, which will focus on participant
recommendations for existing and potential future standby rates. Participants will be advised of the
second meeting date in due course.

To participate in the consultation process, please email your notice of intention to registrar@oeb.ca
by October 27, 2023. Emails should include ‘EB-2023-0278 Standby Rates’ in the subject line. Your
participation in the consultation process is completely voluntary.
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We hope you will take this opportunity to share your thoughts with the industry and help us
serve you better.

Thank you for your time and cooperation.

Kevin Pratt BSc., CEM, CMVP
Key Account Manager
55 John St, N, Hamilton, ON L8R 3M8
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Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), and may be confidential
and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying,
circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged and
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and erase this e-mail
message immediately.
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